
Letter of Appreciation 
 
Jan 6, 2004 

Dear Agrawal Association of America, 

Thank you for selecting me as one of the recipients of the scholarship for junior and 
seniors.  The $500 will be extremely useful towards my college education. 

I didn't even know the AAA existed until this scholarship.  It makes me extremely proud 
we are keeping our Indian and Agrawal heritage alive.  You've really done a lot! 

Again, thank you for selecting me!  May you accomplish many goals this year! 

Sincerely, 

Ruchika Agrawal  

 


